6 March 2014

RE: CAKE SALE TO SAVE THE RAINFOREST

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Once again it is time for Year 2 to get stuck in and help to Save the Rainforest! This term,
as part of our Maths work, we would like to hold a cake sale on Wednesday 12 March 2014.
Not only will this challenge get the children adding up money and giving change, it will
also give them the chance to get others in the school involved in our mission to save the
rainforest!

This will be our second exciting fund raising event, and build on our outstanding total
so far, which stands at 7,397RMB!!!!

However we need your help! Please could you help us by sending in cakes and biscuits
to sell to the teachers and children in the Primary school.

Please support this cause with us. We feel it is a great way for the children to get actively
involved in looking after our world as well as practising their Maths skills!

Could all cake and biscuit donations please be sent in to class teachers on the morning
of Wednesday 12 March and not before so we can ensure they are fresh.

Year 2 are really looking forward to this event and raising even more money!

Kind regards,

Year 2 Team



